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confirmation  
 

 

Dear Friends ans Supporters, 
 

D 

    

After Sunday School at the Reformed Church 

in Voivodeni, the children receive a bag of 

goodies to eat. Here they are shown joyfully 

waiving their bags. 

Our contact person, the minister Denes Csaba, 

wrote to us that Sunday, April 2, was a very 

festive day when nine young people were 

confirmed. 346 parish members participated. 

 

Here are the confirmands outside the 

church gate. Despite the mist, we can 

see a bit of the undulating landscape off 

to the side.  
 

The confirmands kneel around the table 

with the holy communion vessels and 

receive the blessing. 

 

The Voivodeni parish thanks 

SB Foundation for its 

friendship and support.  

 

Greetings from SB 

Foundation and us on the 

Board, Arne, Elisabeth, Gloria, Ivar, 

Lena, Roger 
 
____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Stiftelsen Brödet/SB Foundation  BG 900-4201, PG 90 04 20-1, Swish 1239004201   

Org.no: 802401-2844,  www.stiftelsenbrodet.se,  

e-mail: kontakt@stiftelsenbrodet.se 

Postal address: Stiftelsen Brödet, Att. L.Åkerlund, Grev Turegatan 64, SE-114 38 Stockholm, Sweden 

Tel: +4670-2545233 Board: Lena Åkerlund, chair, Roger Arvidsson, secr., Gloria Vintila Andersson,  

Arne Wikström, Deputy: Ivar Boman, Elisabeth Kedland Hofberg,  

http://www.stiftelsenbrodet.se/

